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PARISH STAFF 

Pastor:  Fr. Ted Prentice    tprentice@archdpdx.org 
Business Manager:  Julie Tiedtke   bizmgr@stcyrilparish.org  

Parish Secretary: Anita Ruggiero  secretary@stcyrilparish.org 
Office Assistant: Lori Havel    assistant@stcyrilparish.org 

Religious Ed: Suzanna D’Souza   re@stcyrilparish.org 
Music Coordinator: Deanna Nibler   music@stcyrilparish.org 

Choir Director: Lynn Olszewski–Adams music@stcyrilparish.org 

 

Parish Calendar of Events  

 

Monday        January 22 

                                 Office closed 

Tuesday       January  23                          

2:00 pm     Prayer Shawl                                    Rm 116 

6:00 pm     Mass (Spanish)  

7:30 pm      AA Meting                        Church Basement 

 

Wed.             January 24 
Noon          Mass                                               Church 
7:00 pm      Spanish Music Rehearsal               Church  
7:00 pm      Men’s Bible Study                            
 
Thursday    January 25 
Noon            Mass                                             Church                    
12:30 pm     Adoration                                       Church 
6:00 pm       Spanish Adoration                         Church 
6:00 pm       Movie Night                                        Hall 
 
Friday          January 26 
Noon             Mass   
                                                            
Saturday     January 27 
9:00 am       AA Meeting                    Church Basement 
4:00 pm       Confessions                                    Church 
4:30 pm       Mass                                                Church 
 
Sunday        January 28  
7:30 am     Confessions                                     Church 
8:00 am     Mass                                                Church 
9:15 am      Faith Formation                                   Hall 
10:00 am    Confessions                                     Church 
10:30 am    Mass                                                Church 
11:30 am    Alpha                                 Resource Room 
11:30 am    RCIA                                    Fireside Room 
11:30 am    Middle School Youth                            Hall 
1:30 pm      Mass (Spanish)                                Church 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
 

     Saturday: 4:30 pm  

Sunday: 8:00 am and 10:30 am  

    1:30 pm (Spanish) 
 

Weekday Mass 

Tuesday 6:00 pm (Spanish) Wednesday,   

Thursday, & Friday - Noon 
 

Adoration 

 of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

   Thursdays  12:30-1:00pm 

      6:00-6:30pm 
 

Holy Days 
as announced 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
 

Saturday  4:00 am- 4:15 pm  

Sunday  7:30 am-  7:45 am 

              10:00 am-10:15 am   

or by appointment 
 

Baptism, and Anointing of the Sick 
 

Please call the office 
 

Marriage 

 

Please contact office a minimum of six months 

prior to the proposed date for an  

Appointment 
 

Parish Office Hours 
Closed Mondays 

 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 

9:00 am - 4:00 pm 

Friday 9:00 am - 2:30 pm                     

   Closed from Noon to 1:00 daily 
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Readings—January 28 

Dt 18-15-20*1 Cor 7:32-35* Mk 1:21-28 

JANUARY 21, 2024 – 3rd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

“TEACH ME YOUR WAYS, O LORD.” – PSALM 25 
 

             Today, in the Gospel of Mark, we are introduced to Jesus as he begins  his public ministry. 

The first words of Jesus call for repentance and conversion of heart. This is the prophetic call 

linked to the time of fulfillment and transformation. .With a sens of urgency, Jesus calls to all who 

will listen to turn from sin and believe in the Good News  of the mercy, pardon, and the love of God. 

Today, Jesus invites us to respond with faith and confidence like the apostles. May our response 

reflect our trust inJesus to save us from our failings and sins. 

May God – Father, Son, Holy Spirit – abundantly bless you and your families in this coming 

week! 

In Christ, 

Fr. Ted Prentice 

Pastor 

 

WOMEN’S FIRST SATURDAY FEBRUARY 3rd  

Parish Hall 9:30am-11:30am 
 

Guest Speaker: FR. Pat Hannon 

Topic:  “Such Dizzy Natural Happiness:  

               A Long Loving Look at The Lord’s Prayer.”   

 

I am a priest of the Congregation of Holy Cross (35 years on February 11th). I 

teach writing at the University of Portland. I’ve had six collection of essays    published over the years, the  

most recent: Such Dizzy Natural Happiness:  A Long Loving Look at the Lord’s Prayer. The book won Second 

Place in the Catholic Media Association 2023 Books on Prayer category.  

Women of the Parish and their guests are invited to attend this special presentation. We meet on the first 

Saturday of some months to enjoy fellowship, refreshments and gifted speakers. No reservations required. 

Free will donations are accepted as this group is self supporting. 
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  MASS INTENTIONS 

1/24     Noon          +John Fahy                                                                                                                   1/28    8:00am    + Mike Weber  

1/25     Noon           General Intentions                                                                                10:30am    +Muhammad Mohsan 

1/26      Noon          General Intentions                                                                                                                                                         1:30pm    General Intentions                                            

1/27     4:30pm       General Intentions                                        



 

THE NATIONAL EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS 

UNITED IN THE GIFT OF THE EUCHARIST 
 

During this year dedicated to the Eucharistic Revival, Catholics from    

throughout the United States are encouraged to  participate in a National  

Eucharistic Congress being held on July 17-21, 2024, in Indianapolis, In-

diana.  These four days represent an opportunity for all Catholics from 

throughout the nation to gather and reflect upon the gift and blessing of Jesus 

Christ present in the Eucharist, the “source and summit of our life of faith.”  

On Friday – July 19, 2024, the daily theme is: “Into Gethsemane”, reflecting 

upon the gift of healing in body, mind, and spirit offered in the Eucharist. On 

Saturday – July 20, 2024, the daily theme is: “This is My Body”, hearing from Scripture, the com-

munion of the Body of Christ, the sacraments, and prayer of our calling to be Eucharistic missionar-

ies.  Saint Cyril has 15 tickets available for parishioners who would like to join Father Ted in a       

pilgrimage to attend and be blessed by the National Eucharistic Congress.  If you are interested in 

joining in this transforming journey of faith, please speak with Father Ted. 

COME and SEE Monastic Discernment Retreat 

February 16 – 18, 2024  |  Mount Angel Abbey 

 

For men 18 to 45 years old discerning a vocation to the priesthood           

or brotherhood.  FREE OF CHARGE 

Contact: 

503.931.6705 or vocation@mtangel.edu  
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LENTEN RETREAT 

The Grotto welcomes Dina Marie Hale of Faith Moments for a 

Lenten Day Retreat in The Grotto Conference Center on Friday, 

March 15 from 9:30am-1:30pm (doors open at 9am) with the retreat 

theme: “Behold, the Lamb of God” John 1:36.  The day includes two 

conference talks by Dina    Marie, small group discussion, Rosary, 

Mass and time to explore The Grotto grounds and gift shop.  A box 

lunch following Mass is optional. 
 

Registration is requested by visiting:  

dinamarie.org,https://dinamarie.org/register-for-grotto-lenten-retreat or by calling 503-380-

25275.  The Grotto is located at NW 85th Avenue and Sandy Blvd in Portland, OR.  GPS: 8840 

NE Skidmore Street, Portland, OR 97220. 

mailto:vocation@mtangel.edu?subject=Monastic%20discernment%20retreat
http://dinamarie.org/
https://dinamarie.org/register-for-grotto-lenten-retreat


Furniture needed for refugee families 
 

Government officials are calling on Catholic Charities of Oregon to resettle more refugees 
in the Portland area, and furnishings for the new households are in short supply.  

 

“We are low on furniture at our warehouse. And we have a lot of apartment set-ups in      
January,” said Peter Vins of the Refugee Services program at Catholic Charities.  

 

Beds, couches, chairs and tables are all welcome. Catholic Charities staff will arrange for 
pickup. 

 

“These families are escaping Russian attacks in Ukraine, fleeing the Taliban in Afghanistan 
and seeking safety from dangerous regimes in places like the Central African Republic,” said 
Ed Langlois, spokesman for Catholic Charities. “In many cases, the families coming to us 
risked their lives to help American initiatives.” 

 

If you have good furniture to donate, call Peter Vins at 503-780-1115. 
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Do we have your correct address, email and phone number?  Please 

email any changes to secretary@stcyrilparish.org. 

ST. CYRIL FEAST   DAY CELEBRATION 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH, 2024 

2:30-5:30 pm   PARISH HALL 

 

Join us as we celebrate our patron saint and share fellowship, food, and fun with those in 

our parish! We hope to make our 2nd annual event a memorable one! 
Donations for our Silent Auction will be accepted in the church office. 

Your choice of a family-sized portion of food will be accepted the day of the event. 
Wine donations will be accepted in the church office and will be served during the event. 

No wine will be purchased. Non-alcoholic beverages are always available. 
Watch for more details in the upcoming printed or online version of the bulletin and lis-

ten for our pulpit announcements! 
We can’t do this without YOU! 

 
Contacts: Eileen Clarkson 4:30PM; Rosie Spada 8AM; Jay D’Souza, John Grimes, & Steve 

Geisler 10:30AM; Josefina Fregoso & Victorino Oporta 1:30PM 



            Wine & Cheese                                                             Coffee & Doughnuts 

           Coordinator: Eileen  Clarkson                                                    Coordinator:  Michelle Zalec  
           emclarkson1@gmail.com or  214 -923-0745                          503-708-0943 
           Host : January 27     Carol & Ken Willeford                                                 Host:  January 28             
                                                                                                                                  8:00a     Mike Nolan  
                                                                                                                             10:30a     P. K. & M. Ree 
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JANUARY 27-28, 2024 COLLECTION 

CATHOLIC COMMUNICATION CAMPAIGN 
 

Next weekend, January 27-28, 2024, at parishes throughout the United States, the bishops of the Catholic 

Church ask for our support of the Catholic Communications Campaign.  This collection supports the evange-

lization efforts of the Catholic Church in sharing the Good News of salvation through high-quality video 

presentations of faith-enriching programs.  Envelopes to support this collection are located on the counters 

at the entrances to the church.  These donation envelopes can be placed in the offertory baskets with the 

regular collection of next weekend – January27-28.  Thank you for your generous support of the Catholic 

Communication Campaign. 

What: A time of fellowship & a bowl of meatless soup 

Who: All invited 

When: Fridays during Lent after 6:00PM Stations of the Cross 

Where: Parish Hall main dining 

How: Individuals or groups can sign-up on the sheet in hall or contact:  

Eileen Clarkson  214-923-0745 
Fridays of Lent 

                                  February 16th                                           February 23rd 

                                                  March 1st                                                  March 8th                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                    March 15th                                                March 22nd 

 

SOUP SUPPERS 



GOAL 

We are grateful to all those who have gener-

ously given to the Restoration Fund.   If you 

did not receive a letter and would like to   

donate, use the QR code below, go to                      

https://stcyrilparish.org/restoration-fund                               

or put a check in the collection basket, (or in 

the mail) with “Restoration Fund” in the 

memo.              

                                                                                                 Thank you!      

Results as of 1/7/2024 

 

$75,000.00 

$50,000.00 

$25,000.00 

Received 

$57,814.00 

 
With Pledges 

$69,414.00 
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New Sound & Assisted Listening Systems 

A huge “Thank You” to Howard & Ida Johanson, and all the others who have donated to the  Organ and    

Music Fund! We recently used restricted Organ and Music funds to purchase a wonderful new sound system 

which not only includes Father Ted’s mic, but also a new mixer, ambo mic, choir and handheld mics.  We also 

purchased an assisted listening system!  This system has 4 headsets for anyone to use, and lanyards to use 

with T-Coil hearing aids. If this is something you would like to use, they are located at the front of the church 

by the piano.  Please be sure to return the equipment and plug it in, so it will be charged and ready next time.  

Your Sunday Collections 
 

Due to the recent weather     

conditions, the financial            

information is not available     

and will be updated in next 

week’s bulletin. 
 

Thank you for your patience and           

understanding. 

 


